
 

 
  

 

 

 
  

 
 

Attachment 1: Going Green – View your FEHB Brochure Online or 

Contact your Plan for a Paper Brochure 


Beginning this Open Season, paper copies of health plan brochures will not 
be automatically mailed to Federal Employees Health Benefits (FEHB) 
Program members. 

Health plan brochures are available online at www.opm.gov/FEHBbrochures or 
on your health plan’s website.  Accessing brochures online will help to lower 
administrative costs and save trees.  

Your FEHB health plan recently contacted you to offer the option of obtaining 
your 2012 benefit brochure online or requesting a paper copy of the benefit 
brochure. If you did not previously request a paper copy of your health 
plan’s brochure, you will not automatically receive one.  If you change plans, 
your new health plan will mail you a paper copy of its brochure. 

If you choose to review the online version of your plan’s benefit brochure, you 
will still receive the Open Season package your plan normally mails to you. This 
package will include an explanation of benefit changes and your new premium 
rate for 2012. 

Go to www.opm.gov/FEHBbrochures to view your FEHB health plan brochure 
and to get more information about our Going Green effort. 
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